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CRO customer service is not available
  
Dear Student,

 

I would like to inform you that personal administration is not possible at the Central Registry Office
from 16 March until withdrawal.

 

The staff of the CRO are available via email at infokti@pte.hu [1] or in working hours by telephone
06-72/501681.

 

Thank you for your understanding.

 

CRO

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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